
This week on the course 

 

Monday 4th March 
 

Following a check of the bunkers and the tee markers we set up the air aid machine and started to 

work on the greens.  We used 8mm solid tines and worked to a depth of 4 inches.  below is a 

little reminder of why we tine the greens on a regular basis and a photo of what the greens look 

like after. 

                                                                                                       

         

 

As members will be aware some of the bins and ball washers have been out on the course for a 

number of years and some have become damaged over time, the golf club have purchased 10 

new bins and 4 new ball washers to go out around the pro shop area and on the course.  We 

began to collect in some of the old damaged bins to see which ones we could repair and put back 

out on the course. 

 

Tuesday 5th March 
 

An inspection of the course was carried out and work continued on the greens.  once the 12th and 

16th greens had been air aided we ran the turf iron over the drain lines to again help with the 

settling in process.  Work also continued on the repairing of old bins and ball washers and some 

of the new bins were put out around the course on holes 1, 9, 5, 17 and two around the pro shop 

area. 

 

Wednesday 6th March 
 

Bunkers and markers were checked around the course.  The bins and ball washers that had bee 

repaired were now put back out on the course.  The work on the greens was completed and we 

began to put together the new bins and ball washers. 



 

Thursday 7th March 
 

Following a damp start to the day the greens needed to be switched.  We put out the new bins 

with the ball washers attached to them on holes 2, 4, 8 & 15, and applied a coat of Cuprinol to 

the older bins and ball washers. 

 

                                                                                                               

    

 

Friday 8th March 
 

Following the usual course inspection we carried out some work removing trees from the 2nd 

hole, we took out three trees from the left hand side of the path.  We then moved on to trimming 

the hedge at the first tee area. 

 

 

 


